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July 21, 2017

Ms. Suzanne Fejes, Acting Director

Housing Finance and Community Redevelopment Division
110 NE 3" Street, Suite 300

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

RE: Broward Redevelopment Grant for NE 13" Street Complete Street Project

Dear Ms. Fejes:

The City of Fort Lauderdale Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA) is seeking to
extend the term of the NE 13" Street Complete Street Project Redevelopment Grant to
April 30, 2018. Currently it is set to expire on October 31, 2017.

On June 26, 2014, the CRA entered into an interlocal agreement with Broward County
for a $1.5 million dollar grant for the design and reconstruction of NE 13" Street
between NE 4" Avenue and NE 9" Avenue in accordance with Broward County’s
Complete Streets Program Guidelines.

Construction is well underway and should be completed before the October deadline.
We are requesting an additional six months to receive final pay applications from the
contractor, execute payments from the City, and compile the final reimbursement
package according to the Article 4.2b of the executed grant documents.

Please contact Christine Fanchi, Project Manager, at 954-828-5226 if you require
additional information. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

N 1 L. S

Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM
City Manager

A

C: Glenn Amoruso, Sr. Planner
Environmental Protection and Growth Management Dept., Broward County
Henry Sniezek, Director
Environmental Protection and Growth Management Dept., Broward County
Maite Azcoitia, Deputy County Attorney, Broward County
Diana Alarcon, Director, Transportation and Mobility Department
Bob Wojcik, Community Redevelopment Agency
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